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1 nter-deparlmenl Correspondence

McGill University
p

January 14, 1933.

Sir Arthur Gurrie,

Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

Ile Grill University.

Bear Sir Arthur :

I send an outline of the meetings and a report of 

the special Committee which met at Macdonald College, 

and these will he presented at the next meeting of the 

Science Division Committee on January 25th. 1933.

Yours very truly,

i5rV A.S.
Bean, Graduate Faculty.
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